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From: Andrea Long 
Sent: 28 June 2021 14:37
To: Planning
Subject: Re: NYM/2021/0450/FL
Attachments: NYM_2021_0450_FL.pdf

Dear Planning Team 
 
Please see attached letter. 
 
Best Wishes 
 
Andrea 
 
Andrea Long 
BSc Hons MRTPI 
Director 
 
 
 

 
 

 

From: planning@northyorkmoors.org.uk   
Sent: 23 June 2021 12:08 
To: Andrea Long 
Subject: NYM/2021/0450/FL  
  
Reference: NYM/2021/0450/FL.  
The North York Moors National Park Authority Planning Service welcomes public engagement in all aspects of 
its work. You have received this email in relation to a current planning matter. The attached correspondence 
contains important information which you are advised to retain for your records. If you have any queries, please 
do not hesitate to contact us. When replying it's best to quote our reference number, which is included in the 
attached letter. 
The Authority is following Government advice concerning Covid-19 as such our working arrangements may 
change. We will ensure our letters and website are updated as and when required in order to provide our 
customers with the most up to date information. 
Kind regards 

Chris France 

Chris France 
Director of Planning 
North York Moors National Park Authority 



2

The Old Vicarage 
Bondgate 
Helmsley, York YO62 5BP  
Tel: 01439 772700  
www.northyorkmoors.org.uk 
 
  

 

 
CONFIDENTIALITY: The contents of this message are the views of the author, not necessarily the views of 
the North York Moors National Park Authority. This is a private message intended for the named 
addressee(s) only. Its contents may be confidential. 
If you have received this message in error please reply to say so and then delete the message. Any use, 
copying, disclosure or distribution by anyone other than the addressee is forbidden. 
www.northyorkmoors.org.uk 
 

This email has been scanned for email related threats and delivered safely by Mimecast. 
For more information please visit http://www.mimecast.com  

 



 

 

 
The Old Vicarage, Victoria Square, Lythe, Whitby, North Yorks, YO21 3RW, 01947 893860 
 
 

 

 

    Date: 29th June 2021 

Planning Department 

North York Moors National Park Authority 

Via Email 

 
 
 
Dear Planning Department, 
Planning Application: NYM/2021/0450/FL – New livestock/machinery building at Butter Park Farm, 
Egton Grange, Egton 

Further to your letter dated 23rd June 2021, in connection with Policy ENV8 of the NYM Local Plan 
which states that where a proposal creates over 200 square metres of useable floor space, details are 
to be provided of how it is intended to displace 10% of predicted CO2 omissions.  

I have consulted with my client on this issue, and he has confirmed to me that neither the livestock 
building, nor the machinery store will have heating or lighting installed. 

I hope this clarifies matters for you. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
Andrea Long 
BSc Hons MRTPI 
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